NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
COMMITTEE ON AGING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Tulare
Committee on Aging scheduled for Wednesday, September 20, 2023, at
12:00 p.m. is canceled due to facility construction. A special meeting of the
Committee on Aging is scheduled for Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at 12:00
p.m. in the Bill Thompson Room at the Tulare Senior Community Center —
201 N. F Street, Tulare, CA 93274.

Dated: September 8, 2023
m A

Ashlee Winslow, AFJ, CPRP, M.S. HRT
Recreation Supervisor

I, Ashlee Winslow, Recreation Supervisor with the City of Tulare, do hereby certify, in
conformance with Government Code Sections 54954.2 and 54956, this agenda was
posted in the front window of the Tulare Senior Community Center, 201 N. F Street, as
well as on the City of Tulare’s website (www.tulare.ca.qov).

Dated this 8" day of September 2023.

Asflee Winslow, AFO, CPRP, M.S. HRT
Recreation Supervisor



